
 

 

 

But those who wait  

for the Lord  

shall renew their strength,  

they shall mount up with 

wings like eagles,  

they shall run  

and not be weary,  

they shall walk and not faint. 

 

Isaiah 40:31 



                                                              PRAYER LINE 

All requests to be submitted to Shelley Jones at shelley.j.jones8@gmail.com or            
614-425-7570.   

Due to privacy issues, please make sure any prayer request is with consent of the      
person concerned.  Let the pastor know when her presence is needed.  If you wish to 
have prayer concerns lifted during the worship service, please email the church office.   

IMPORTANT DATES 

June 2:  Deacons meeting 

June 5:  Christian Ed meeting 

June 6:  Worship Committee meeting 

June 6-9:  Pastors Désirée & Mark are on vacation 

June 9:  Special Deacons meeting for the Cruise-In 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Help is still needed to take care of the church grounds / garden areas.   

A signup sheet is posted by the bulletin board for anyone who finds they have time to 
help in the maintenance of the flower beds.   

Maybe you are unable to make a weekly commitment, but sometimes you simply 
have time on your hands and you just don’t know what to do with it!  Come on over 
and pull some weeds.  We’ll blame it on the garden gnomes! 

WELCOME TABLE MEAL 

The next Welcome Table meal will be on Thursday, June 13.  About 100 meals will be 
served.  The following is needed: 

 No-Work Meat Loaf  

 Cheesy Broccoli Casserole 

 Little Debbie Oatmeal Cookies (regular size) for dessert 

If you need the recipe, contact the office.  You can find some additional copies on the 
refreshment table in the Narthex. 

Remember, it is best to use a disposable pan.  The food will need to be delivered to the 
St. Paul AME Church, located at 11 W. Center St., London, by 4:30.  They begin to serve 
the meal at 5:00 pm. Thank you for your continued support.    ~Dolly McDonley 

SISTERS IN THE LORD 

Join in for a ‘Song Fest’ on Saturday, June 8, from 1-3:00 pm.  This will be held at the 
Faith Assembly Worship Center, located at 2600 U.S. Rte. 40, London.   

Rain or Shine ... Come and enjoy lunch, music, and praising God.  Be sure to bring a 
chair.  Men are welcome! 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

The church is working in partnership with St. John Lutheran Church for VBS this 
year.  It will be held at St. John on July 21-25, from 6-7:30 pm.   

Christian Ed is looking for 2-3 volunteers to help during that week.  If you are in-
terested, please see Paul Oswalt.  Thank you. 

MEN’S GROUP 

Don’t miss the next Men’s Group lunch which will be on Thursday, June 13, at         
11:30 AM.  The lunch will be at Los Mariachi’s, located at 289 Lafayette Street, London. 

This is a great opportunity to stop by and see what the group is all about.  Hope you 
can come! 

 THE CRUISE-IN IS COMING! 

It’s time to start thinking about the annual Cruise-In.  This year, the Cruise In will take 
place in August, but it is not too soon to start thinking about how you can help.   

There is a sign up sheet in the Narthex for different areas that you can volunteer for.  
It will be held on a Saturday from 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM. 


